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Lee, Chris

From: Jennifer Blanchard [blanchji@matc.edu]

Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2011 2:40 PM

To: Lee, Chris; Davis Sr., Joe; Witkowiak, James; twiko@milwaukee.gov; Zielinski, Tony; Wade,
Willie

Subject: Seagulls

Ald. Joe Davis, Sr. , Chair
Ald. Tony Zielinski, Vice Chair
Ald. James N. Witkowiak

Ald. Willie C. Wade

Ald. Terry L. Witkowski

Staff Assistant: Chris Lee

To Whom It May Concern:

I want to address the concern I have regarding the seagulls that permeate the area between
Highland and Juneau, and 8th and 9th Streets. The seagulls sit on top of the Pabst-owned
warehouse at this site. The roads and sidewalks are covered in bird droppings and
feathers. The seagulls are always circling overhead. I walk to and from the Pabst
Brewery parking structure to MATC each day and am always conscious that I may get bird
droppings on me during my walk. I have incurred dry cleaning bills because of being hit
by seagull feces. Many of my co-workers wear hats or use umbrellas because of their fear
of being hit.

I realize that seagulls are protected birds, but is there a way we can have Pabst, or the
City of Milwaukee, get these seagulls to find somewhere else to hang out? Any solution
you can provide to this situation is greatly appreciated.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Blanchard
WP Technician
Student Accommodation Services
Milwaukee Area Technical College
700 West State Street
Milwaukee, WI 53233

Phone: 414-297-7960



